
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

OCTOBER/NOVEMBER CHALLENGE 
 

For our first challenge, we will be helping our neighbors in Hanover and Norwell. 
The Food Pantry and the St. Vincent de Paul Society assist those in our 
communities who are in need. Currently, there is a great need for the following 
items: 
 

• Grocery Gift Cards 
• Pasta Sauce 
• Canned Protein (chicken, ham, tuna, spam) 
• Chowder 
• Beef Stew 
• Rice Pilaf and mixes 
• No beans please 

 

Food items can be brought with you and dropped off on Saturday, October 24 
when you pick up your Religious Education materials for the year. Grocery gift 
cards can also be dropped off that day or dropped off at the Parish Offices on any 
day during business hours – just look for the blow-up turkey! 

 


